
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or
YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If there is no TV access,
please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

Our cafeteria would like to remind all students that you need to
wear a mask as you go through the cafeteria line and have an ID
in order to get a meal.  If you left your ID at home, you may get a
temporary ID at the office for that day only.  You will need to pay
$5.00 to get a replacement ID if you have lost yours.

Just a reminder to all that we will have the assembly in the gym
after period 3.   All windows and doors open.  EVERYONE MUST
WEAR THEIR MASK AT ALL TIMES. Seating in cohorts based on
grade level. TO support those that do not want to be in the gym
or attend: Students and staff can report to the cafeteria. Today’s
special schedule time is posted on our school website. Mahalo!

Juniors:  The remaining prom photos have arrived!. You may
pick them up at recess or lunch at Portable 8  beginning today
May 18th. Mahalo!

Attention Seniors! Wednesday, May 18th, is the last chance to
sign up for this year's Project Grad event. It's not too late to join
in the fun. You can sign up at www.LahainalunaPTSA.org, under
the Project Graduation tab, or by scanning the QR code in the
eNewsletter. We can't wait to celebrate the Class of 2022 this
Friday!

Aloha Seniors, Friendly reminder,  Ms. Finn  will be available
before school, recess, lunch and after school for your
technology returns today in the library.  Please do not come
during class.  Don't forget to return your Mifi too.

At the end of the day on Wednesday,  she will be submitting the
names of any senior that has not turned in their
Chromebook/charger or Mifi to the office for withholds.  You
can pay off your withholds there.

Grade 9 to 11: Chromebook and charger collection will be the
week of May 23-25 in your period 3 class. For questions, please
email Ms. Finn at mari.finn@k12.hi.us

YEARBOOK PICKUPS:  are available during morning recess and
lunch at AA-101. Just a reminder that a photo ID is required to
pick up the yearbook. The ID can be a permit, drivers license or
school ID.  Mahalo!

You've heard the call and done your part. "Kū Kia'i Mauna!"
Now for the summer, join us. Become "Kia'i Ola!" - Protectors of
life! Jr Lifeguard program taught by one of Lahainaluna's own
alumni, Bryce Jacinto. For more information, stop by Ms.
Jacinto's room X-26 or the flyers posted around campus.

Interested in joining our marching band for the 22-23 school
year? We will be having a meeting with all members on May 25
at 2:30pm. Spread the word. Fill out this google form if
interested. Marching Band SY 22-23 Interest Form

Interested in being a drum major? Fill out this application, and
turn it in by May 20. Audition Day for Drum Major AND Drumline
is May 24 at 2:30pm. Drum Major Audition form and criteria

CLUB CHATTER:

Japanese Club:  Permission forms for Friday's Sayonara Party
are due to Sensei in K-102 by Thursday.  If you don't have a
permission form, you won't be able to attend.

Breakfast: Cereal with Toast, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit.  Lunch: Beef Chili Nachos, Broccoli, Green Salad, Pog
Slushie, Fresh Fruit.  Cafeteria  monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period.  Today's
monitors are: Justin Dela Cruz, Juseana Delatori, Gregory Diaz, Andy Diaz Diaz, Silvan Dixon, Mauka Do.   **Just a
reminder that students can only have 1 breakfast and 1 lunch for free. Additional breakfast or lunch needs to be
purchased from their meal account.
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